
 

 

 

 

    W/C  16th November 2020 

 

 

Hello, 

Last week the children enjoyed looking at Diwali and starting the “Once upon a time” 

topic, especially turning the reading den into our castle library, although we think Miss 

Sandford enjoyed it just as much when the glitter came out  

 

 

This week we are looking at the fairy tales “Goldilocks and the three bears” and “Little Red 

Riding Hood”, retelling the stories in various ways and looking at the animals we find in the wood. 

We have also started practising our Nativity songs, they may give you a preview at home, we 

have loved singing them and adding actions. 

 

We would also like to get show and tell started, if your child would like to bring something 

from home, a photo or something they have drawn or made we will encourage and support them to 

share these with their peers. 

Thank you 

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Mrs Spence and Miss Sandford. 

 


